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TSG RAN WG1 would like to thank TSG RAN WG2 for the response regarding the

channel assignment for CPCH [1].

WG1 discussed schemes for CPCH. But, WG1 couldn’t allocate time for the channel

assignment issue at this meeting.

WG1 sees some needs for Status Broadcasting for overload control, that is, to reduce the

needless access attempt. But, WG1 needs further study on the technical details for status

broadcasting including the contents of status information and its additional functions such

as improving efficiency of channel selection, which can depend on the conclusion of the

channel assignment discussion.

WG1 will inform WG2 of the result of the evaluation of channel assignment from the L1

perspective as soon as it is available. In the meantime, WG1 welcomes any further inputs

from WG2 on these issues.

[1] TSG RAN WG1 #9 R1-99j28 (LS From WG2) on Channel Assignment for CPCH


